INFRARED INTERPRETER’S DAILY LOG
	Incident Name:
Cedar Creek
Incident ID:
OR-WIF-220180
	IR Interpreter(s):
Jennifer Frazer
IRIN email:
Jennifer.frazer@usda.gov
	Local Dispatch Phone:
EICC
(541-225-6400)
	Interpreted Size:
7,632 ac
Growth last period:
+38

	Flight Time:
 2104 PDT
Flight Date:
8/26/2022
	Interpreter(s) location:
White Sulphur Springs, MT
Interpreter(s) Phone:
203-695-1207
	GACC IR Liaison:
Jim Grace
GACC IR Liaison Phone:
541-771-4521
	National Coordinator:
Tom Mellin
National Coord. Phone:
505-301-8167

	Ordered By:
Jon Hanke
	A Number:
A-97
	Aircraft/Scanner System:
N350SM
	Pilots/Techs:
Mike Banas

	IRIN Comments on imagery:
Clear,  with good georeferencing
	Weather at time of flight:
Clear
	Flight Objective:
IR heat perimeter, heat sources

	Date and Time Imagery Received by Interpreter:
8/26/2022 @ 2130 PDT
	Type of media for final product:
IRIN Daily Log, Shapefiles, KML, PDF Maps
Digital files sent to: https://ftp.nifc.gov/public/incident_specific_data/ pacific_nw/2022_Incidents_Oregon/2022_CedarCreek_ORWIF220180/IR  


	Date and Time Products Delivered to Incident:
8/27/2022 @0440 PDT NIFS;  @0500 PDT other products
	

	Comments /notes on tonight’s mission and this interpretation: Mistakenly Started tonight’s interpretation with the IR poly for 8/26/2022.  Edited the Southern boundary to match the Event Polygon (excluding the small areas along that boundary where I observed heat).  Starting Acres: 7,594 acres on Event Polygon. 

Small areas of growth on all flanks of the fire.  New growth areas appeared intense. Largest Areas (and these were a few acres each) were observed in Division Hotel at Waldo Lake and Division Tango in an unnamed drainage which flows into Black Creek on the south side of the fire. No heat was observed south of Black Creek and the road parallel to it. The interior is continuing to cool.  

New isolated heat perimeter was located about 345 ft away from the Main perimeter in the SE corner (north of Lost and Cardiac Lake) 122°5.704'W  43°43.0925'N

Isolated heat points were observed at Shadow Bay Campground.




